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Dates for your diary this week  

Date  Event 

Mon 4th May 2015  May Bank Holiday School Closed 

Tue  5th  May 2015 

Wed 6th May 2015 

Thu 7th May 2015 

Fri 8th May 2015 
 

 
 

Our Achievements: Year 7 
Well done to 7 Oakwell & Hyrstlands Best 
Attendance 
Well done to 7 Hrystlands Most Positive Sleuths 
 

Our Achievements: Year 8 
Well done to 8 Hrystlands Best Attendance 
Well done to 8 Oakwell Most Positive Sleuths 
 

Our Achievements: Year 9 
Well done to 9 Blenheim Best Attendance 
Well done to 9 Hyrstlands Most Positive Sleuths 
 

Our Achievements: Year 10 
Well done to 10 Bagshaw Best Attendance 
Well done to 10 Oakwell Most Positive Sleuths 
 

Our Achievements: Year 11 
Well done to 11 Oakwell Best Attendance 
Well done to 11 Bagshaw Most Positive Sleuths 
 

Our thought for the week 

 

News from our Head’s office:                                                                                    
 

 
 
 
 

Parking 
We would like to politely 

request that all parents and 
carers please ensure they 
show respect to our local 

neighbours by not blocking 
their driveways when they 
bring learners to school or 

pick them up on an 
evening.  Thank you in 

advance. 

“By failing to prepare, 
you are preparing to 
fail” 

Attendance 
High Attendance = High Achievement 

 
We ask our learners to all aim for 

100% attendance (98% is our 
minimum expectation). Learners 

need to be in school and be on time 
to get the best grades and go for 

their Gold progress targets.  

Year 10 
Congratulations to our Year 10 learners as the 
positive feedback from employers about their work 
experience continues to flood in. The boys did 
superbly well in experiencing the world of work and 
were tremendous ambassadors for our school. 
Employers have commented on their smart dress, 
positive and mature attitudes and their 
professionalism. Well done boys.  

Ms S Vickers 

Student Leadership Group 
Calling all learners: Please make sure you write your 
homework in your planner so that you know what to 
do and you know when to hand it in. You can also 
show your parents exactly what you are doing in 
school and the progress you are making.  

Ellis Radcliffe 
Head Boy 
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Afterschool activities this week 3.10-4pm 

Date  Event 

Mon 11th May    

Tue 12h May  
 

 Rocket Club‐T6 (Yr 7 & 8) 
Art Club A3 (Yr7, 8 & 9) 
Football (Yr8) 

Wed 13th May  
 

Chill ax Club (Yr7)  
Football (Yr9) 

Thu 14h May  
 

Computing (Yr 7, 8 & 9) 
Football (Yr 10)  

Fri 15th May   Futsal 

 

 

 

Parent Pay                                                                                     
 
 
 
Parent View 
 
Pupil Premium 
                                               
 

Year 10 Learners 
Thursday 14th May is Parents’ 
Evening for our Year 10 learners 
from 4-6pm.  We hope to see all of 
our Year 10 parents there. Please 
make your appointments as soon as 
you can. This is a super opportunity 
to see if your son is achieving his 
Gold targets in every subject.  

Calling all 
parents/carers: 

Please avoid taking 
holidays during term 
time as each day lost 
from school is a lost day 
of learning and this has 
a negative impact on 
your son’s progress in 
school.  We know the 
flights are cheaper but a 
high quality education is 
absolutely priceless! 
Thank you. 

 

Assessment Point 4 
 

Going for Gold. 
Teachers have now inputted 
assessment point 4 data and 

you will shortly be receiving a 
copy of your son's latest 

progress data. Find out whether 
he has met those Silver (4 

levels progress) or even better 
Gold (5 levels progress targets). 

His effort levels should all be 
graded 1 or a 2. 

 

If you haven't registered on 
Parent Pay yet then get signed 
up. It's free and much easier 
than needing to have cash 
every day. Plus you can pay 
for schools trips and visits and 
check online to see what your 
son eats every day.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Governor Update: 
 
Governors have visited school 
last week to review our Pupil 
Premium learner progress and 
the work of our Year Teams. 
Tremendous progress made in 
both areas. Well done to staff 
and students and keep up the 
great work.  


